
  

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 6 May 2024 

Dear families,  

Last week Mrs Fordham and Mr Kidd, two of our school governors, joined us 

in school to undertake a visit to see our curriculum in action. They were very 

impressed with the activities that they saw. Our Year 6 cohort enjoyed showing 

their designs that they have been preparing before they move to constructing 

their own Macbeth Stage in a few weeks time, Year 2 were busy enjoying PE in 

the sunshine, and Year 5 showcased their computing skills! 

Mrs Duller starts her maternity leave this week, we wish her lots of luck in her 

new adventure. We are all looking forward to meeting Baby Duller when he is 

born.  

Next week sees the start of our Year 6 SATS, and our Year 6 team have been 

busy preparing the children for these tests. I am keen to reassure that as a 

school we will make the week as relaxed as possible for the children. If you 

have any questions about the SATS please do feel free to see Mrs Storey, Mrs 

Walledge, Mrs Drury or myself. 

Following a review of the start and end of the school day I will be sending a 

consultation letter to all parents regarding proposed changes that we as a 

school would like to make.  

Have a lovely week,  

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 5: 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Monday 13th May - Friday 17th May 

Mental Health Awareness week  

 

Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th 

May 

KS2 SATS week 

 

Monday 20th May - Friday 24th May 

Walk to School Week 

 

Friday 24th May 

Whole School Values Assembly 

 

Friday 24th May 

Last day of Term 5 

 

Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Monday 3rd June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 12th June 

Mini Olympics  

 

Tuesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day-pm  

 

Thursday 27th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day-pm 

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Year 5 Trip to Parliament 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Last week the children in Nursery and 

Reception invited their parents into 

school for our EYFS story time. The 

children enjoyed welcoming their 

parents into school, they love to share 

stories and to showcase the learning 

that takes place in our EYFS Unit. 

 

We are delighted to be hosting the 

Move and Food Camp that is run by 

Inspire Plus. The camp will take place 

between 28th and the 31st May. 

We will also be hosting the HAF 

Summer camp in school. More details 

to follow shortly! 


